
 

Gregg E. Diamond 
Director 
Public Policy & External Affairs 
  
 

June 11, 2004 

 
HQE02E84 
600 Hidden Ridge 
Irving, TX 75038 
 
Phone 972 718-3504 
Fax 972 718-4353 

Ms. Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and 
  Transportation Commission 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W. 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250 
 
Dear Ms. Washburn: 
 
Subject: Verizon Northwest Inc. 

Docket No. UT-040788 
 
On April 30, 2004 Verizon Northwest Inc. (Verizon NW) filed a confidential version and a 
redacted version of the direct testimony of Michael J. Doane in Docket No. UT-040788.  The 
confidential version did not have the “C” designation after Exhibit No. MJD-1T.  The confidential 
version is printed on yellow paper and is clearly designated as a “Confidential Version”.  Rather 
than re-file another 15 copies with the Commission, Verizon NW proposes that a copy of this letter 
be provided to all recipients of the original “Confidential Version,” and Verizon NW will request 
that this version be marked with a “C” at the prehearing conference that will be scheduled for the 
pre-marking of exhibits.  We have enclosed fifteen (15) copies of this letter for this purpose, as 
well as an original and fifteen (15) copies of Mr. Doane’s curriculum vitae marked as Exhibit No. 
MJD-2.  It was inadvertently excluded from his direct testimony.   We are also enclosing fifteen 
(15) copies of a new Page 2 of Exhibit No. MJD-1T.  Lines 12 and 13, which refer to Mr. Doane’s 
curriculum vitae as Exhibit One have been corrected to read as Exhibit No. MJD-2.   
 
If you would prefer that Verizon NW re-file a complete set of Mr. Doane’s “Confidential Version” 
to reflect the “C” marking, Verizon NW will be happy to do so.  Please contact me at 
972.718.3504 and we will make the necessary arrangements.  Thank you for your courtesy and 
cooperation. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
 
Gregg E. Diamond 
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